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Hi Tiffany, 

I hope this email finds you well. 

I recently realized that amidst the communications from my lawyer, the letter from my doctor may 
have been overlooked. Please find her letter attached for your review. 

I understand that I have not made a payment for June. However, as my occupancy agreement 
expired on May 24, 2024, there is currently no defined amount for this payment. Additionally, my 
income is presently $0, making it impossible to determine 30% of nothing. 

Despite the challenges we have faced, I want to assure you, the Board, and Scott that I am 
committed to resolving this situation and repairing our relationship. I am eager to have a productive 
discussion and negotiation to reach a fair and sustainable agreement. If we can achieve this, I am 
more than willing to continue making payments. 

Habitat’s mission and values are deeply important to me and my family. I am confident that by 
working together to find a solution, we can highlight Habitat’s commitment to supporting families and 
demonstrate why it is a charity worthy of continued public support. Keeping my children and me in our 
home and within the program would be a powerful testament to this mission. 

As a side note, Paisley just made the provincial team for karate, and they are both gearing up for 
Nationals in Laval at the end of this month. They are crushed to possibly not have their home to come 
back to. 

In addition to my doctor’s letter, I am also including letters from my children expressing their thoughts 
and hopes. Their voices are a reminder of what Habitat means to us and why we are dedicated to 
finding a positive resolution. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response and to the possibility of 
working together toward a positive outcome. 

Warm regards, 

-Erin 

-- 
I humbly, and gratefully, acknowledge that my family and I reside on the traditional and unceded 
lands of the Wsáneć People. I offer my gratitude to all Indigenous groups across Canada and stand 
as an ally in the pursuit of decolonization and reconciliation. 

 

 


